### All Star Equestrian Foundation, Inc.

## **E-NEWSLETTER**

October 2020

# October brings more than just cooler weather to ASEF.



#### The 9th Annual Sporting Clay Tournament is almost here!

This October 30th will mark the 9th year for the ASEF Sporting Clay Tournament. Shooters, staff, and volunteers are all chomping at the bit to spend a day of socially distanced comradery together enjoying the Fall weather while also raising money for ASEF.



FRIDAY
October 30, 2020



1:00 P.M. SHOTGUN START



**ALPINE GUN RANGE** 5482 Shelby Road Fort Worth, Texas 76140 (817) 478 - 6613



LUNCH served at noon



GUN & PRIZE RAFFLES!

\$125.00 INDIVIDUAL

\$400.00

TEAM

\$100.00 CART RENTAL

Sponsorship packages available on registration All proceeds will go directly towards the funding of All Star Equestrian. Due to COVID-19, ASEF has had to cancel nearly all of its in-person fundraisers, drastically reducing the amount of donations ASEF has received so far in 2020. Please consider participating, sponsoring, or spreading the word about this fundraising event.

The event information shown to the left can be found on the event flyer, which is available for download through the ASEF website, and printed flyers can be picked up at the office.

To register or become a sponsor visit:

https://getmeregistered.com/SportingClayTournament or contact morgan@allstarequestrian.org or 817-477-1437.

#### North Texas Giving Day 2020 was a success in more ways than one.

ASEF would like to send out a heartfelt 'thank you' to everyone who supported All Star Equestrian this North Texas Giving Day 2020. Thanks to donations on September 17th, 6AM-midnight, over \$8,000 was raised to help cover the cost of hay for the ASEF herd. While we were short of our goal monetarily, the ASEF Facebook and Instagram pages reached over 2,000 people on North Texas Giving Day alone! That's a new record for ASEF.

Sharing our mission with others, through social media or word of mouth, helps ASEF grow its family of volunteers, sponsors, participants and so much more!

Thank you again to everyone who donated this North Texas Giving Day. With your support we are able to continue to care for ASEF's amazing herd of therapy horses and serve our community.









To follow us on Facebook, Instagram, or watch educational videos on our YouTube channel, search 'All Star Equestrian Foundation' on the above social media sites.

#### We say, "Good bye" to Mrs. Lindsey.

You might have noticed that Mrs. Lindsey hasn't been at the barn lately to great volunteers. She has been hired at a local dog training facility and will no longer be All Star's Volunteer Coordinator. She will be greatly missed, but we are happy for her to have the opportunity to work in her dream field! Her email address, <a href="mailto:lindsey@allstarequestrian.org">lindsey@allstarequestrian.org</a> will still be active and the correct avenue for volunteers, and prospective volunteers, to contact ASEF via email.

THANK YOU LINDSEY FOR YOUR AMAZING WORK AT ASEF AS THE VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR. GOOD LUCK AT YOUR NEW JOB!